
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head of Operations ─ Resignation 
 

 
 
 
 The Executive Director presents his compliments and wishes to inform ICO Members 
and observers about the decision by Mr Mauricio Galindo, Head of Operations, to resign for 
personal reasons with immediate effect. The Executive Director has accepted his resignation 
with regret and would like to express to Mr Galindo the good wishes, on behalf of Members, 
for the future. 
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